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PUBLIC NOTICE
03-04

FROM: George A. Vannah, Clerk

SUBJECT: CM/ECF Unavailable due to Upgrade

DATE: September 12, 2003

On October 6, 2003, the New Hampshire Bankruptcy Court’s electronic
case filing system (CM/ECF) will be upgraded from Version 1.8 to Version
2.2.  The system will be out of service between the hours of 8:30 am,
Friday, October 3, 2003, through 8:30 am, Monday, October 6,
2003, while this upgrade takes place.  No public access to the system will
be available during those times.  Please plan accordingly.  The system
should be ready for normal access again after 8:30 am on October 6.  The
clerk’s office will accept paper documents from ECF filers to accommodate
deadlines and emergency motions during these time frames. 

While the basic functionality of the system will remain unchanged, you may
notice some slight differences in some of the screens as you file pleadings
with our court.  No additional training is required.  Detailed information
regarding these changes will be posted on the ECF page of the court’s web
site, <www.nhb.uscourts.gov>.

As always, feel free to contact the Help Desk at 1-866-252-6323 if you
have any questions about these enhancements. 


